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Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Sheldon, Harmon, Roisman & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W.
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Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in further response to your letter dated May 4,1979, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents and
other records produced by the Inspection and Enforcement staff or its
agents.

Enclosed is an updated report, " Title List-Publicly Available Documents -
Three Mile Island Unit 2 - Docket 50-320", which I indicated would be
sent to you in my letter dated June 29, 1979.

Sincerely,
,
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[g'J.M.Feton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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Enclosure: As stated
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